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10 July 2014
Dear Parents
Saturday’s Sizzler – 12 July 2014
Firstly I would like to say thank you to everyone who has volunteered some time for Saturday and also to everyone who has volunteered to make cakes/salads.  It is much appreciated!
I have typed up the rota that has been sitting in the office collecting names and have attached it for your information so that everyone can remember when they have volunteered and where.  I have also attached a risk assessment for each area, which the BSA are required to have for insurance purposes.  If you have volunteered to work on an area, please take some time to read through the risk assessment just so that you are aware of possible hazards and what your responsibility is in regards to them.  There will be BSA members working alongside you so if you have any questions, then please don’t hesitate to ask.  
I really hope to see you all there!  If you haven’t already purchased your ticket, then please note the following prices for on the gate sales: 
£5 adults
£3 children
Age 5 and under free
£15 for a family ticket (2 adults and 2 children) 
Don’t forget that there will be the class stalls that we didn’t manage to have in the summer fair, which I know the children are very excited about as well as a treasure hunt, licensed bar, circus skills, live band and a BBQ.
May the ever changing weather report be sunny and stable!
Yours sincerely
Tamsin Verrinder
Secretary 
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